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Dear Parents and Carers,   19.6.23 
 
I am pleased to be able to announce the teaching structure for September 2023 in both the Infant and Junior schools.  
 
Regrettably, we have got so say the fondest of farewells to Miss. Vickery, who is moving on to pursue a new chapter in her 
career, but she leaves knowing that in the time she has been here, she has contributed to our school invaluably. We are also 
saying a fond farewell to Miss. Woolgar, who is also off to pastures new. We wish them both well. I am sure they will be back 
to see us all as soon as they can. At the Infant School, Mrs. McNulty is looking forward to returning from her maternity leave 
after the October half-term, where she will continue sharing the class with Mrs. Bird.  
 
As always, I have every faith that all stakeholders will continue to operate, united, as an effective and caring family, because 
coming together for the children, is what our Federation is so good at. The staff go to great lengths to ensure our pupils 
continue to receive challenging, stimulating and varied learning, as well as providing them all with extensive support 
emotionally and pastorally, whenever required. Parents of Year 1 children will be sent another letter informing them which 
class teacher they have been allocated prior to transition day.  

 
INFANTS: 
 
Reception   - Mrs. Allen 
 
Year 1    - Mrs. Bird (Mon-Tues) & Miss. Cuthill (Weds-Fri)  

(Miss Cuthill will be replaced by Mrs. McNulty upon her return from maternity leave) 
 
Year 1    - Mrs. Bunker   
 
Year 2    - Mrs. Vaughan (Infant Lead Teacher) 
 
JUNIORS: 
  
Year 3                                        -          Mr. Yaxley 
 
Year 4                                        -          Mrs. Holt 
 
Year 5     - Mrs. Angel (Mon, Tues, Thurs & Fri) & Miss. McMylor (Weds)  

(Deputy Headteacher) 
 
Year 6     - Miss. Newman 
 
Thank you all for your continued support and we all have the highest of hopes for further successes in the new 
academic year. We look forward to seeing everyone return after the Summer break on Wednesday 6th September  
2023. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Bradley Young - Headteacher 
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